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SHREK THE MUSICAL

"Once upon a time, there was a little ogre named Shrek...." And thus begins the tale of an
unlikely hero who finds himself on a life-changing journey alongside a wisecracking Donkey and a
feisty princess who resists her rescue.

We are excited to be begin preparations for the commencement of our new musical, Shrek The
Musical. This is an exciting opportunity for students in Years 5-11 in 2022 to be involved in this
production.

Whether you are a singer, dancer, actor or just keen to perform, we would love to have you
involved.

It's not too late to request an information booklet by emailing musical@thac.nsw.edu.au and
register for auditions which will be held in Weeks 2 and 3.

An information webinar will be held on Monday 11 at 6.30pm and will be a great opportunity to
provide further information, answer questions and introduce our director, Meg Day. A link for the
webinar will be broadcast on the College app and emailed on Monday.

We look forward to sharing more information with you then.

Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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